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The new water meter system is over 75% installed. We are  
excited to better serve the City of Hull with this project.   

With the new system we can check out the water  
usage of each meter on a daily basis. 

  

We are asking each resident to contact the City Office  
(439-1521) with a phone number or email, so we can  
contact you if your meter has high usage. Thank You! 

From Our Economic Development Director 

Doug Anderson 

 

 

SUMMERFEST 2024 
 

Hull’s annual Summerfest Celebration  

will kick off Thursday, July 18 with  

activities for the young and the young at 
heart. Whether you enjoy the sweet 
sounding vocals of our local musicians  

at Music in the Park or the challenges  

and obstacles for teens at the Hullger 
Games, you are sure to have a great time. 
 

Friday evening provides the opportunity 
to cruise through Hull in your classic  

car, enjoy good food at the Fireman’s 
Feed or be spellbound by the Hull  

Summer Theater performance of  

Aladdin & His Wonderful, Magical Lamp. 
 

You won’t go hungry on Saturday  

either with the Legion Pancake Breakfast. 
If you would rather begin your day with  

a workout, Hull EMS is sponsoring a  

5K race to raise funds for a new  

ambulance. A carnival, food trucks,  

bean bag tournament, and a vendor fair 
will all be at Westside Park throughout 
the day. Of course, Summerfest simply  

wouldn’t be Summerfest without  

Northwest Iowa’s Largest Candy Parade. 
You can dance the night away at Hull’s  

second annual street dance featuring 
Soulroot. 
 

Wrap your weekend up by worshiping 
with your neighbors at the Community 
Worship Service held at Hesla Field. 
 

Construction of Hull’s new  
Fareway Meat and Grocery Store  
is moving forward swiftly. While I am 
sure everyone wishes they could  
already be grocery shopping at the 
new store, it is just weeks away from 
opening. Fareway is expecting an 
opening date of mid-July. In the 
meantime, here are a few pictures of 
the progress being made. 

Whether you are looking for eggs, 
cheese, or other dairy products you will 
be able to find it in these coolers. In 
short order this cooler will be filled 
with milk, cream, half and half, and 
coffee creamers among other items. 

Everyone is looking forward to 
Fareway’s meat market. It may not 
look like much now, but it will 
soon display high-quality steaks, 
pork chops, chicken, and  
bratwurst. One of Fareway’s 
friendly meat market associates 
will gladly wrap up your fresh and 
tasty selection. 

To find out more details go to 
www.hullchamber.org 

http://www.hullchamber.org


REMINDERS 
 

Per our City ordinance, it is unlawful to mow 
your grass onto the City street. Please help 
keep our storm drains free of grass and debris! 
 

Need a building permit? The City of Hull  
requires a building permit for patios, new  
construction, accessory buildings and  
remodeling projects with structural changes. 
Building permit forms are available online 
(cityofhull.org) or at the City Office. 
 

Your sump pump is not allowed to drain into 
the sanitary sewer system. It may drain into  
the storm sewer system, your property or the 
street.  See our City website for a detailed  
explanation.  (cityofhull.org) 

EMTs / Drivers Needed!! 
 Cody Kiers, President, Hull Ambulance 

Hull Ambulance is looking for volunteers. We are  

currently seeking help for Drivers & EMTs. Some of our  

current outstanding members are taking several shifts  

per week and would love to have more help. Drivers need  

to fulfill a short training course and several ride-alongs.  

EMTs need to take the EMT course or we accept  

Registered Nurses that take a RN to EMT course.   

Members are required to take one shift per week and one 

weekend every two months. We have one meeting per 

month with training. This is a great way to serve your  

community and you are needed! If you are interested, talk 

to a Hull Ambulance member or contact the City Office.  

Applications are available at cityofhull.org (documents). 

Home Repair Program Available 
Siouxland Habitat for Humanity is currently  
receiving applications for its Home Repair  
Program in Sioux County. The purpose of this 
program is to help homeowners maintain their 
homes and keep their community thriving. This 
program offers needed home maintenance and 
repair to existing homeowners who meet income 
eligibility guidelines. The program's focus is  
exterior work and accessibility to preserve your 
home and your ability to live in the home. For 
more information visit siouxlandhabitat.org or  
call Jeff at 712-224-5117.  

 
City ordinance requires all 

golf carts within City limits 

to be registered and have 

a current permit decal  

displayed on the golf cart. 

If you don’t have a  

current decal, stop in  

the City Office. 

A valid driver’s license is 

required to operate a  

golf cart in Hull! 

LIBRARY NEWS 
The Summer Reading Program is in full swing  
at the library!  There is still time to join the  
fun. Kids will keep reading logs and be able to  
participate in special events. The program caps 
off with a private pool party free to all kids  
who complete their goals! Visit the library for 
more information!! 

THE SWIMMING POOL IS OPEN! 
Information on daily rates and  

season passes are available on the  
City of Hull Facebook page or call the 

Swimming Pool at 712-439-2921. 
    Hours:    Mon -Fri:     1—8 PM 
         Saturday:    1—5 PM           
         Sunday:       Closed 

 

Lifeguards and Concession Stand  
workers are still needed!! 

  Enjoy your summer!! 


